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ICANN issued an announcement (https://www.icann.org/news/announcements) regarding 

reports of malicious activity targeting the Domain Name System (DNS).  

ICANN believes it is essential that members of the domain name industry, registries, registrars, 

resellers, and related others, take immediate proactive and precautionary measures, including 

implementing security best practices, to protect their systems, their customers’ systems and 

information. 

We encourage you to read the announcement, related reports, and previously published advice 

on security best practices from the Security and Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC). 

If you have questions or confidential information to share, use the Naming Services portal or 

other channels you would typically use to share confidential information with ICANN.  
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